
■

/

''rejp&ru

//$$

iÿ 2SMay 26th,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B. 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor 
McGill University,
Montreal.P

Dear Sir Arthur ;-
I leg to thank you for copy 

of Commissioner Starnes' letter of May 18th 
and for the trouble which you have taken in 
the matter.

Yours sincerely,
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